TIKA Thbilisi Office Coordinator NeCla Demirdag visited the Association
Wednesday, 25 August 2021 15:18

On August 4, Necla Demirdag, Coordinator of the Tbilisi Office of the Turkish International
Cooperation and Coordination Agency, visited the International Investors Association of
Georgia. During the meeting, the parties discussed the difficult situation created by the
pandemic, and jointly planning various events and activities in the future. The chairman of the
Association thanked Ms. Necla for her visit to the Association.




